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DOLE SAYS AMBASSADOR YOUNG SHOULD 'STEP ASIDE' NOW 

WASHINGTON-- Senator Bob Dole (R.-Kansas) today made the 

following statement regarding Ambassador Andrew Young's meeting 

with a PLO representative: 

"I was not surprised to learn that Ambassador Young deliberately 

misinformed the State Department and an Assistant Secretary of 

State about the nature of his meeting with the PLO. Embarrassing 

the Carter Administration is one thing, but this time Ambassador 

Young's actions directly effect our delicate foreign policy 

negotiations and could undermine our relations with Israel. 

"President Carter made a promise in 1976 to fire any Cabinet 

officer who did not level with the American people. I firmly 

believe the time has come for Ambassador Young to step aside." 
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